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JuIy 26th, L977

I"Is. Jocelyne LeBeI,
Director,
Legislative Library,
Frederiston, N.B,

Dear Ms. LeBel,

I have received your request dated July 21, 1977,
for a survey of the Legislative Lilrary.

Unfortr:nately l,lr" Brandt is away at an advanced,
conservation seminar/vaorkshop in Chicago" On his return, I
will bring your request to his attention and I am sure that
he and you can arrange a mutually convenient time to rneet.

I should. warn you that Charles is in considerable
demand to conduct such surveys and it rnay take him some tirae;
therefore, to be able to assist you.

We will howe,,.er do our best to help you as time permits.
Incidentally, I have enclosed cop ies of our CCf Journal in English
and in French as it describes our activities. P1ease accept
these with our compli-noents.

Yours sincereS.y,

R.
Regional Direetor
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cc: C. Brandt

Atlantic Conservation Centre
236 St. George Street
Moncton, N.B E1C 1W1

Centre de Conservation de L'Atlantique
236, rue St. George
Moncton (N.8.) E1C 1W1
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July 21, 1977.

I4r. Lynn Ogden,
Regional Director,
Atlantic Conservation Centren
236 SL, George Street,
Moncton, N.B.

Dear Sir:

During the month of June, Mr. CharLes Brandt of the Conservation Centre
visited the Legislative Library.

During the course of our conversation, Mr. Brandt inforned me that he was
doing a conservation survey of various instituti.ons in the Fredericton
area. However, the Legislative Llbrary was not included amoag those
institutions.

The purpose of my letter is to ask you if it would be possible to include
the Legislative Library among the institutions to be surveyed. We do not
have much material but some of our items, sr-reh as the AtLantic Nept,une
and the e1-ephant folj-o of the Audubon prints, do need attention.

I asked llr. Brandt to look at those particular items and he informed me
that our Audubon prints are in very bad shape and need innaediate work done
on thern. I feel it is important that something be done since rve have al1
the 435 prints beautj-fully bound in four volumes.'

I know the Conservation Centre presentS-y has more work than it ean handle
but I would appreciate it if you gave consideration to my request.

e1Y,

*/!-t
Joce LeBe1,
DIRECTOR.
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